

Urgent recall of Turbo sparklers

We know that some firework displays and parties are being held this weekend and Nottinghamshire County Council Trading Standards Team has become aware of reports of injuries being suffered by users of Turbo Sparklers.

These products are being recalled and have been sold in Nottinghamshire and in other areas across the country. An image of the affected product is shown above.

We would be grateful if you could share this urgent message with parents via your usual communication channels; newsletters, text message and social media.

If you have bought these Turbo Sparklers please DO NOT use them and instead return the product to the retailer from which you purchased them. If you have been affected, please call Citizens Advice Consumer Service on 0345 404 05 06.







